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We are Pakeha New Zealanders who are committed to a just and sustainable 

society, based on Te Tiriti o Waitangi. We are proud of the steps that have 

been taken in the past twenty years towards settlement and reparation for 

the injustices of colonisation towards Maori people.

We are opposed to the legislation proposed in the Foreshore and Seabed Bill 

because it is confiscatory towards Maori but not towards Non-Maori. This 

discrimination is unjust and racist.

We have great respect for the wisdom and skills assembled in the Waitangi 

Tribunal, and agree with it that, if passed, the Bill will set in train 

future Treaty grievances which will plague future generations of New 

Zealanders.

We think that the Bill should be withdrawn rather than changed, and the 

government should engage in negotiations with Maori about the way forward. 

Maori, while opposing the legislation at all the consultative hui, have 

indicated that they recognise some of the concerns and are more than willing 

to enter into discussions. While this is a slower option, it will prove more 

effective long-term.

We are deeply distressed that the progress of the last few years should be 

negated in such a high-handed and unnecessary way.

